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OUA MEMO 00-0720-0085 24 
July 2020 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Regional and Division Information Technology Officers 

Subject: NOTICE OF MEETING 

All Regional and Division IT Officers are directed to attend a meeting with 
the ICT Service on 29 July 2020 at 9:00 AM onwards via Microsoft Teams to 
discuss the roles of the IT Officers in the upcoming dry run on 10 August 2020 
and for the preparation of the upcoming School Year. 

All Schools Division Superintendents are advised to require their Division 
IT Officers to attend the said meeting. 

For confirmation of attendance, you may register via this link: 
https://bit.ly/MtgITOs4 or you may email Ms. Rachelle Ann S. Velasco at 
rachelle.velasco@deped.gov.ph . 

For strict compliance. 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
       Undersecretary 
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